
PTA Minutes – Monday 17th May 2021 
Present: Clare, Naomi, Rachel, Lisa, Angela, Zoe, Jo, Sophie 

Apologies: Shareen, Claire, Zara, Anne-Marie, Davina,  

Minutes from previous meeting 

Previous minutes were signed.  

Matters arising from last meeting: 

 

Correspondence 

Probus Parish Players have very kindly donated £100 towards the Year 6 leavers celebrations. 
Naomi to send a thank you letter to the committee. 

Treasurers Report 

Bank. Balance £ 1,100 plus £200 petty cash 

Tammie Moore donated £270 by running a raffle for a haircut. 

Rachel Tofts, Temple Spa donated £150 from running a raffle. 

Lisa will message Hannah Thomas with bank details to pay raffle proceeds too, approx. £300. 

Naomi will sort thank you letters to all the above. 

Above donations will be used to fund the hoodies and towards their Flambards trip. 

Forthcoming events: - 

Leaver’s Hoodies 

Mr Parekh and Clare are in contact with Keywear about the hoodies. Hoodies will cost approx. 
£14.75, 34 children in the class – total £501.50. 

Leaver’s Books 

Mr Parekh and parents are organising a memory video for the children. Angela asked if a book 
was an option, but it was agreed that maybe a copy of the video might be easier. 

Leaver’s trip 

£456 is the cost of the transport and tickets to Flambards for the year 6s. 

The pta will have £320 left from parents’ donations to put towards this or another exercise for 
the year 6s. 

Non-Uniform Day 

Friday 28th May – rainbow day. £1 donation. 

Rachel will collect the donation money from the office at the end of the day. 

Money will go into the general PTA pot. 

Pre School Leavers 

Angela will find out the numbers from Abi, EYFS leader and if they would like to buy them all 
a book to wish them well in starting school in September. 

Allotment 

The Parish Council have been given a list of tools that the school would like to buy for the 
allotment. We wait to hear if a grant will be successful.  



A big thank you to Jo, Sophie and Zara for all your efforts in organising the allotments for the 
children. 

Summer Fundraiser 

Non uniform day in exchange for a summer hamper item on Friday 2nd July, 

Naomi will set up a Paypal pool for the PTA where raffle tickets can be sold. We will trial not 
sending out paper raffle tickets this term and just use online facilities. 

Donations will be made into hampers and the draw will take place on Friday 16th July. 

A colourful poster for the newsletter with a list of possible donations will need to be created. 

End of term date – 23rd July. 

Any other Business 

Zoe asked if a new parents information was to be held, it was suggested that if an online 
meeting was held, Zoe would be happy to do a talk to new parents about joining the pta. 
Angela will look into this. 

Angela asked if anyone knew an outside chef, Sophie has a contact and will get in contact 
with him. 

Angela thanked all members of the pta for all their efforts in what has been an unusual 
school year. 

Date of next meeting:- 

No date was fixed. 


